29.18
Footpaths
Although there is one footpath that runs through the village (rather narrow in places and on the opposite side of the road to the site) which provides a walking route to the primary school, it is necessary to cross the road at a particularly dangerous bend to get to the school. It is not possible to widen the access track to meet type 6 Highway requirements.  It is not clear where appropriate visibility splays can be positioned nor how Agricultural access can be achieved. 
The suggested improved footpath to No 34 is not achievable.  There is no verge to allow for a footpath which would cut through a privately owned, third party, spring fed pond and the highway. In addition, there are two telegraph poles and a NCC Highway warning sign to negotiate. 

